Important Road Safety IVMS Announcement
In-Vehicle Monitoring Systems Contract 
PDO is pleased to announce that it has awarded the IVMS contract for its 750 strong fleet  to Fleet Management Systems International (FMSi) who already have a stong relationship with PDO for IVMS over the last 8 years. This award follows an extensive year long review of different IVMS suppliers including stringent field tests, user acceptance tests and technical evaluations.

The contract is a new concept in the field of IVMS.  There is a risk that the quality of service received from the IVMS supplier can diminish after the IVMS box has been paid for.  This contract instead is for the provision of dependable, consistent and quality IVMS data rather than a contract for the purchase of the IVMS box and data housing. 
Although the introduction of IVMS GPRS GPS systems is only mandatory for new PDO contracts, the contract terms, conditions and pricing of this IVMS contract as negotiated by PDO is being offered to all current PDO contractors until the 15th January 2011. After this date, the pricing to any contractor will reflect prevailing market conditions.
PDO has managed to secure a favorable price for an excellent level of service and an IVMS specification far more secure and superior than the minimum required in SP2000.
IVMS is about receiving reliable data and this contract is designed to deliver this.

The pricing for an IVMS unit is $1600 fully inclusive for 4 years. This cost includes the hardware, installation, database handling charges and all GPRS charges for the whole 4 years, full warranty and guarantee of the equipment and data, training of IVMS focal points, accident data recovery, IVMS driver keys and a service desk and helpline.
For more information please contact Chris Evans Christopher.evans@pdo.co.om or Narjis Mohamed Narjis.Mohamed@pdo.co.om.
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